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207 High Point Drive * Building 100 * Victor, NY  14564 

 

 

October 4, 2018 

H.E. Antonio Guterres 
Secretary General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General: 

 I am pleased to confirm that EchoStone OpCo LLC (“EchoStone”) supports the ten 
principles of the Global Compact.  EchoStone’s operations and corporate commitment to 
sustainability have a strong foundation of values that support human rights, labor, environment 
and anti-corruption. 

 With this commitment and communication, we express our intent to uphold these values 
and support the ten principles within all facets of our organization.  We will endeavor to ensure 
these principles are integrated into our corporate strategies, policies, sustainability framework, 
including day-to-day operations.  Furthermore, we will remain committed to engagement with the 
Global Compact network, and engage in events, initiatives, networking, collaborative projects and 
other opportunities that support the advancement of the United Nations Sustainable Development 
Goals. EchoStone’s engagement in the Global Compact will make a clear statement of this 
commitment to our stakeholder community and the general public. 

 As part of our commitment to the ten principles of the Global Compact, we will complete 
the Communication on Progress (COP) within one year of joining and annually thereafter. This 
includes a statement of support signed by me, EchoStone’s Chief Executive Officer, a description 
of practical actions we are taking in support of the Global Compact’s ten principles and broader 
UN goals and a measurement of outcomes.   

 We look forward to fulfilling our duties under this commitment to the Global Compact and 
upholding the values represented through the ten principles. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mr. Anthony Recchia 

Chief Executive Officer 
EchoStone Opco LLC 


